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Appointment of City Employees to Civic Boards, 
Commissions and Committees  
 

Recommendation of the Committee 
That that the Administration be instructed to insert a provision in the new Employee 
Code of Conduct and Conflict of Interest Policy prohibiting City employees from being 
appointed to civic boards, commissions and committees outside of their duties as City 
employees. 
 

 
History 
At its August 21, 2017 meeting, the Governance and Priorities Committee considered a 
report of the City Solicitor dated August 21, 2017 regarding the above. 
   
Attachment 
Report of the City Solicitor dated August 21, 2017 
 
 


